
MURCHISON   MIDDLE   SCHOOL   BANDS  
  
TO:   Parents   of   5th   graders  
FROM:   MMS   Bands  
DATE:   January   24,   2020  
RE:   Information   for   the   2020-2021   school   year  
  
Dear   Parents:  
  
This   is   a   reminder   of   the   important   band   event   on   March   28,   2020   (Saturday).     In   order   to   complete   the  
enrollment   process   for   band   we   must   meet   with   you   and   your   child   to   select   an   appropriate   instrument.  
Please   be   advised   that   enrollments   are   limited   on   some   instruments   and   therefore   will   be   made   on   a  
first-come,   first-served   basis.  
  
We   will   be   having   our   instrument   drive   opportunity   on   Saturday,   March   28,   2020.    If   your   child   is    interested    in   being  
in   band   at   Murchison   next   year,    it   is   critical   that   we   meet   with   both   you   and   your   child   to   select   an   appropriate  
instrument .    Please   join   us   at   this   event.  
  
We   will   have   a   staff   of   music   professionals   on   hand   to   help   students   experience   each   instrument,   and   we   will   also  
provide   pertinent   information   about   the   process   of   obtaining   an   instrument   for   next   year.    The   schedule   for   these  
events   is   as   follows:  
  
  Band   Instrument   Sessions   in   the   Murchison   Middle   School   Cafeteria  
  
  Saturday,   March   28,   2020   9:00   am   –   12:00   pm  
  
Parents   will   need   to   sign   up   for   a   10   minute   time   on   our   SignUpGenius   page   here:  
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0E4AAEAD2BA3F85-instrument  
  
Sign   up   is   open   from   February   1   to   March   27.    If   you   know   someone   who   wants   to   sign   up   for   band   but   did   not  
receive   this   information,   please   share   this   information.  
  
The   Murchison   Bands   continue   to   gain   widespread   recognition   for   excellence   in   performance   and   for   the   quality   of  
musical   experiences   provided   for   our   students   in   instrumental   music.    We   hope   your   child   chooses   to   be   a   part   of  
our   band   program   and   to   share   in   the   continued   excellence   of   these   groups   and   these   experiences.    If   you   have   any  
questions   about   our   program   please   feel   free   to   call   us   at   841-1393   (whitney.crowley@austinisd.org).  
  
Thank   you,  
  
Whitney   Crowley    
Director   of   Bands     
Murchison   Middle   School  
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